
Grand Canyon University (Nursing & Allied Health) 

Website:  https://www.gcu.edu/college-of-nursing-and-health-care-professions.php 

Contact:  Matt McFadden, Transfer Specialist, Matt.McFadden@gcu.edu , (602) 689-7349 

Schedule an Appointment:  https://calendly.com/matt-mcfadden-gcu/gcu-meeting   

Watch Video:  https://npcedu.zoom.us/rec/share/lDaqXN-hisuBi_2Hisvfh2q0mXyguNMmcKshMCcmiZ8-

uthlhTuxcs0lcbSdf4m9.ZvX_6jyk1AALA6_H?startTime=1602627250000  

 

Matt McFadden is the contact person for NPC students wanting to transfer to GCU.  Matt discusses the 

nursing program as well as their program in health sciences for allied health professionals.  Those 

thinking about transferring should contact Matt McFadden sooner rather than later. 
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